September 22, 1960

Professor Shozo Hayasaka
Institute of Geology and Paleontology
Tohoku University
Sendai, Japan
Dear Professor Hayaszke.:
Thank you very much for sending me copies of your
papers.
I am very much interested in your paper on the
oysters because I am working on this group of animals for

the Treatise of Invertebrate Paleontology.

Very truly yours,

H. B. Stenzel

HBES: J1b

Shell Development Company
Exploration & Production Research Division





